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Receive one to one support and guidance 
from someone that’s been where you are now

In 2017 I was referred to the NMC for investigation. With no external 
support I had to navigate the frightening process on my own. 
This experience motivated me to set up NMCWatch with a vision 
to ensure no one would feel alone during their FtP investigation. 
Those of us who have been through this, only truly understand 
the range of Emotions you will be going through. We will 
support, educate and mentor you so you are fully prepared.

Cathryn Watters, Director (RGN) NMCWatch

The Laura Hyde Foundation is proactively working with 
NMCWatch to help them fulfil their vision. We’re working 
to ensure that healthcare professionals never feel isolated 
if they have to go through an FtP investigation. 

An incredible network of buddies that have experienced 
the process themselves have come together to support 
you and your colleagues by listening and imparting 
valuable knowledge when you need it the most.

Y   U
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during your FtP investigation

In partnership with

You’re not alone. 
Visit our website for more details.


